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Thompson Station Native Becomes Army Signal Support Specialist 
 
 
THOMPSON STATION, Tenn. – Pfc. David Burbage, a Thompson Station native, 
successfully completed Advanced Individual Training to qualify as an Army signal support 
systems specialist on June 25.  
 
During the 16-week course, Burbage learned to maintain radio and data distribution systems, 
perform signal support function and technical assistance, and provide training for local area 
networks.  
 
Burbage will serve with 1st Squadron, 230th Air Cavalry Regiment, headquartered in Nashville.  
 
“I am thankful for the experiences and memories I have compiled thus far,” said Burbage. “I am 
excited for my future endeavors.” 
 
Burbage graduated from Independence High School in 2021.  
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Pfc. David Burbage, a Thompson Station native, attends his last Recruit Sustainment Program 
drill before joining his unit as a qualified signal support systems specialist for the Tennessee 
Army National Guard. (Submitted photo) 
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